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27th February 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 As you may have seen in our newsletter before half term we are celebrating World Book Day 
on Tuesday 5

th
 March. To mark the occasion we are inviting children (and staff!) from 

Reception to Year Six to come dressed as one of their favourite book characters. Children 
who dress as their favourite character from a book may well win a prize! We will have a prize 
for Key Stage One and Key Stage Two. Dressing up is purely optional, if your child would like 
to come in their uniform they will still be able to join in the assembly and class activities. 
 
During the day classes will be taking part in book related activities in class and if children 
have a favourite book they may bring it in to class to share with their classmates. We would 
ask that all books are named.  
 
On the day, children will be given their World Book Day voucher, they can use this to buy 
either one of the £1 books from a participating retailer or they can use it as a £1 contribution 
towards a book. 
 
 

 
 
The day will end with a final celebration assembly where we can all showcase our costumes 
and share the activities that have been going on in class.    
 
If you have any questions about World Book Day please contact either myself or Miss Clark.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr King 
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